Mukwonago Lacrosse Newsletter

August 2025

Board Updates:

With the 2025-2026 upon us, please help us welcome our new Board Members:

- Joe Scheuring- Treasurer
- Derek Moss-Girls Coaching Director
- Josh Peterson-Boys Coaching Director

And a special thank you to those Board Members who have completed their term-Thank you to Wendy, Carleen, and Bryan for your hard work and dedication.

Our board has been busy planning our Fall Clinic and Try-its, which are right around the corner. As well as planning for the upcoming season.

Mark Your Calendars...

8/26- PVMS Open House8/27-Elementry School Open Houses.**Stop by our tables and sayhi to one of our Board Members**

9/8-Fall Try it 5pm-6:30pm PVMS9/14-Fall Clinic 12-3pm Eagle Town Parkuse QR code or link to register



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSc T21CG3mQ5pPGiR4CHGslcrA4PM1rmjy7AJowy XYUv18K fw/viewform

9/15-Fall Try it 5pm-6:30pm PVMS **9/22-**Fall Try it 5pm-6:30pm PVMS



Club Talk....

We are currently looking for some new and fresh fundraising ideas!! Send us your suggestions here:

fundraising@mukwonagolacrosse.com

Our club would not be successful if not for the parent support. As always please reach out with any questions or concerns:

Kate Kim, President president@mukwonagolacrosseclub.com

Dionna Krall, Girls Youth Director girlsyouthdirector@mukwonagolacrosseclub.com

Josh Peterson, Boys Youth Director

<u>Boysyouthdirector@mukwonagolacrosseclub.com</u>